April 23, 2018

Mr. Vito Nufrio, President
Members of the Board of Education
Township of Union Public Schools
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, NJ 07083

Mr. Nufrio:

It is an behalf of the CGCVVCA that a request Is made to use the Jefferson School to hold a Job Fair on
June 2, 2018 from 2:00 am until1 :00 pm to provide employment opportunities for residents of the
community and the surrounding area. We wili extend a special invitation to the seniors of Union High
School.

We recognize that there may be a fee assesased {o pay for the required use of custodial services. We are
a 5010 (3} recognized organization and make a request that this fee and the required purchase of liability
Ihsurance are walved,

We give thanks o you and all members of the board of education for previous assistance as well as in
anticipation of assistance in this effort.

Again, we thank you.

Sincerely,
AN Y, St

Kim Easan
President
Concerned Gitlzens of Vauxhalt and Vicinity Givic Association

Co: Mr. Gregory Tatum
Superintendent of Schools

Concerned Citizens of Vauxhall and Vicinity Civie Assoctation

5 Hilton Avenue, Vauxhall, NJ 07088

vhallcivicassoc@gmail.com
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